
Call  519-821-6638 ext. 341

On March 31, 2025, Guelph‘s
Consumption and Treatment
Services (CTS) will close. 

Stay Sharp will stay open.

A needle exchange cannot be part of the

HART Hub. However, the HART Hub staff

will be able to refer to harm reduction

services, including Stay Sharp.

Stay Sharp will not be part
of the HART Hub.

The site will begin transitioning to a

Homelessness and Addiction Recovery

Treatment (HART) Hub. Starting April 1,

2025, the site will no longer offer supervised

consumption services.

Stay Sharp has different funding than CTS. We

are working on creating easy referral pathways

to Stay Sharp from the HART Hub.
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Stay Sharp                                  is

dedicated to reducing the

transmission of blood-borne

infections such as HIV and

HCV, and minimizing risks

associated with substance use.

Education on safer injection

and inhalation techniques, and

naloxone to reverse opioid

overdoses

Services at Stay Sharp

Accessible harm reduction

services, including confidential

counseling, personalized

support, and referrals

Supplies for safer drug use like

sterile needles, water, alcohol

swabs, and more

Needle exchange services and

safe sharps disposal

For up-to-date information

Or visit  guelphchc.ca/stay-sharp
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